TOWN OF PORT HEDLAND |

REQUEST FORTENDER 2526-0|
MATT DANN THEATRE - FIRE

DETECTION UPGRADES

The Town of Port Hedland is seeking submissions from
suitable experienced Contractors to undertake the
instalment and construction of the designed compliant
fire detection alarm system as governed under the
relevant SA codes for the Matt Dann Theatre. A
mandatory site meeting will be held at 3:00PM
Wednesday 27 August at Matt Dann Theatre.The
deadline for submissions is 3:00pm (WST), Friday
12 September 2025.

Tender documents and information on how to

is available www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/our
council/doing-business-with-the-town-of-port-
hedland/tenders-rfps-and-eois.aspx or by
e-mailing procurement@porthedland.wa.gov,au .
The Town accepts electronic submissions only.
Electronic submissions are to be made via VendorPanel
by the closing date and time. Canvassing of Elected
Members and Town of Port Hedland Staff will disqualify
the tender submission.The lowest or any tender may
not necessarily be accepted. -

’ 4
Mark Dacom own Of
Chief Executive Officer _ Port Hedland




